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Comments: Great Burn OHV Access

 

 

Dear Supervisor Brazell:

 

I am writing to provide comments about the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests Plan revision.

 

I strongly support opening the Great Burn area to OHV access including snowmobiles and other OHVs.

Motorized access is an important part of Idaho's culture, and such access should not be restricted without

definitive evidence of environmental harm that is greater than the impact on habitats by non-motorized users that

hike, camp, cook, clean and bring dogs into the backcountry.

 

Sincerely,

Brent Thomas

 

Brent Thomas

4 Northfork Canyon

Ketchum, ID 83340

 


